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The Book of Secrets
The fabulous sequel to 2019's hit debut
novel: Master of Sorrows. 'Master of Sorrows
is a brilliant and riveting tale about having
the courage to find and choose one's path. I
recommend this book for lovers of classic
epic fantasy looking for a modern voice'
NOVEL NOTIONS 'A wonderful mix of the old and
the new . . . if you're a fan of coming-ofPage 1/38
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age stories, magic schools, and the idea of
what's right and what's wrong, then Master of
Sorrows is the book for you' THE FANTASY INN
'A very strong dark fantasy debut that will
appeal directly to fans of The Poppy War and
The Name of the Wind. It's intense, mystical
and brutal' fantasybookreview.co.uk 'This is
an adventure well-worth embarking on, one
filled with monsters, gods, deception and
betrayal' booktopia.com

The Book of Secrets
Starseer, pilot, and animal lover Jelena
Marchenko wants to prove to her parents that
she’s ready to captain her own freighter and
help run the family business. When she
finally talks them into getting a second ship
and letting her fly it, it doesn’t faze her
that the craft is decades old and looks like
a turtle. This is the chance she’s craved for
years. But it’s not long before the
opportunity to rescue mistreated lab animals
lures her from her parentally approved cargo
run and embroils her in a battle between
warring corporations. To further complicate
matters, her childhood friend Thorian, prince
of the now defunct Sarellian Empire, is in
trouble with Alliance law and needs her help.
Torn between her duty to her family and doing
what she believes is honorable, Jelena is
about to learn that right and wrong are never
as simple as they appear and that following
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your heart can get you killed.

Also an Octopus
Bestselling author Karma Brown is back with a
morally infused and emotionally riveting
exploration of one woman’s guilt over an
unexpected—yet avoidable—tragedy Meg Pepper
has a fulfilling career and a happy family.
Most days she’s able to keep it all together
and glide through life. But then, in one
unalterable moment, everything changes. After
school pickup one day, she stops her car to
wave a teenage boy across the street…just as
another car comes hurtling down the road and
slams into him. Meg can’t help but blame
herself for her role in this horrific
disaster. Full of remorse, she throws herself
into helping the boy’s family as he rehabs
from his injuries. But the more Meg tries to
absolve herself, the more she alienates her
own family—and the more she finds herself
being drawn to the boy’s father. Soon Meg’s
picture-perfect life is unravelling before
her eyes. As the painful secrets she’s been
burying bubble dangerously close to the
surface, she will have to decide: Can she
forgive herself, or will she risk losing
everything she holds dear to her heart?

The End of Ice
An exploration of our understanding of the
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purpose of capital and the cultural, historic
and environmental aspects of how we have come
to understand the relation between economic,
social and environmental components of
capital. Offers a vision of capital as a fuel
to promote individual freedom in the context
of community and Earth.

An Affair of Poisons
“American Spy updates the espionage thriller
with blazing originality.”—Entertainment
Weekly “There has never been anything like
it.”—Marlon James, GQ “So much fun . . . Like
the best of John le Carré, it’s extremely
tough to put down.”—NPR NAMED ONE OF THE TEN
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY CHICAGO TRIBUNE AND
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New
York Times Book Review • Time • NPR •
Entertainment Weekly • Esquire • BuzzFeed •
Vulture • Real Simple • Good Housekeeping •
The New York Public Library What if your
sense of duty required you to betray the man
you love? It’s 1986, the heart of the Cold
War, and Marie Mitchell is an intelligence
officer with the FBI. She’s brilliant, but
she’s also a young black woman working in an
old boys’ club. Her career has stalled out,
she’s overlooked for every high-profile
squad, and her days are filled with
monotonous paperwork. So when she’s given the
opportunity to join a shadowy task force
aimed at undermining Thomas Sankara, the
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charismatic revolutionary president of
Burkina Faso whose Communist ideology has
made him a target for American intervention,
she says yes. Yes, even though she secretly
admires the work Sankara is doing for his
country. Yes, even though she is still
grieving the mysterious death of her sister,
whose example led Marie to this career path
in the first place. Yes, even though a
furious part of her suspects she’s being
offered the job because of her appearance and
not her talent. In the year that follows,
Marie will observe Sankara, seduce him, and
ultimately have a hand in the coup that will
bring him down. But doing so will change
everything she believes about what it means
to be a spy, a lover, a sister, and a good
American. Inspired by true events—Thomas
Sankara is known as “Africa’s Che
Guevara”—American Spy knits together a
gripping spy thriller, a heartbreaking family
drama, and a passionate romance. This is a
face of the Cold War you’ve never seen
before, and it introduces a powerful new
literary voice. NOMINATED FOR THE NAACP IMAGE
AWARD • Shortlisted for the Center for
Fiction First Novel Prize “Spy fiction plus
allegory, and a splash of pan-Africanism.
What could go wrong? As it happens, very
little. Clever, bracing, darkly funny, and
really, really good.”—Ta-Nehisi Coates
“Inspired by real events, this espionage
thriller ticks all the right boxes,
delivering a sexually charged interrogation
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of both politics and race.”—Esquire “Echoing
the stoic cynicism of Hurston and Ellison,
and the verve of Conan Doyle, American Spy
lays our complicities—political, racial, and
sexual—bare. Packed with unforgettable
characters, it’s a stunning book, timely as
it is timeless.”—Paul Beatty, Man Booker
Prizewinning author of The Sellout

Mystery in the Tundra
The war is intensifying. So is the training
at the Camp. Will Lasgol and his friends
survive both? The Corrupt Lord of the Ice has
been rejected. King Uthar is seeking to kill
him once and for all. But Darthor has
retreated to the Frozen Continent with his
forces.Lasgol and his friends are making
every effort to pass their third year of
instruction, where the tests change from
practical competitions to real missions where
they risk their lives. Conflicts, rivalries
and love will emerge more strongly than
ever.Egil and Lasgol will discover the truth
about the King's Secret and the identity of
the real enemy. They will choose sides and
try to persuade their teammates. Will they
manage to?King Uthar will invade the Frozen
Continent with his hosts to put an end to
Darthor. The Rangers, including Lasgol and
his friends, will find themselves involved in
the campaign of war. They will discover the
Mystery of the Tundra in the Frozen Continent
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and take part in the great battle for the
North.Will Lasgol and his friends survive the
third year of instruction? Will they survive
the war in the North, the treachery and
double-crossing?Find out in the third part of
this fascinating series of young adult epic
fantasy.Enjoy these action-filled, magical,
romantic adventures!

Trials
Book One in the international bestselling
Fantasy series. Join thousands of readers all
over the world in this thrilling saga. A
classic epic fantasy bursting with intrigue
and action. Discover a vast and fascinating
universe, filled with lively, unique,
entrancing characters. Immerse yourself in
this adventure, packed with mystery and
action. Decipher the Enigma of the Ilenians,
which reigned in the dawn of time, only to
disappear without trace. What happened to
this Lost Civilization? What arcane mystery
surrounds it? Tremia, a continent on the
brink of war. Three kingdoms fighting to
seize power over the great continent.
Experience palace intrigues, spying,
treachery, murder and relentless pursuits.
Discover the sinister figure manipulating the
fate of the continent from the shadows. A
coming of age heroic quest with classic
fantasy components: sword fights, magic, a
witch, wizards, sorcery, shamans,
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necromancers, and non stopping action. All
wrapped in mystery and intrigue. Fantasy,
Steel, Magic and Love. Live an adventure
filled with intense romance, all-out fighting
and magic. Synopsis: Komir, a young warrior
from the mountains of Tremia, is trying to
find his place among his tribe, the Norriel,
when Fate knocks at his door in the cruelest
possible way, to claim him as the hero he
still does not realize he is. Together with
his good friend Hartz he will begin a quest,
an adventure full of mysteries and magical
enigmas, which will lead him to discover his
past, understand his present, and face a
future of epic proportions. The Ilenian
Enigma: MARKED (Book #1) CONFLICT (Book #2)
TRIALS (Book #3) DESTINY (Book #4) A saga
that will keep you gripped!

Bats
No one looks kindly on the killer of a king.
“Fast-paced and refreshing.” – SLJ, starred
review “The perfect blend of history and dark
fantasy.” – Mary Taranta, author of Shimmer
and Burn “Thrilling, romantic, and
addictive.” – Rosalyn Eves, author of Blood
Rose Rebellion “The only cure is to finish
it.” – Lyndsay Ely, author of Gunslinger Girl
After unwittingly helping her mother poison
King Louis XIV, seventeen-year-old alchemist
Mirabelle Monvoisin is forced to see her
mother’s Shadow Society in a horrifying new
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light: they’re not heroes of the people, as
they’ve always claimed to be, but murderers.
Herself included. Mira tries to ease her
guilt by brewing helpful curatives, but her
hunger tonics and headache remedies cannot
right past wrongs or save the dissenters her
mother vows to purge. Royal bastard Josse de
Bourbon is more kitchen boy than fils de
France. But when the Shadow Society
assassinates the Sun King and half of the
royal court, he must become the prince he was
never meant to be in order to save his
injured sisters and the petulant dauphin.
Forced to hide in the sewers beneath the
city, Josse’s hope of reclaiming Paris seems
impossible—until his path collides with
Mirabelle’s. She’s a deadly poisoner. He’s a
bastard prince. They are sworn enemies, yet
they form a tenuous pact to unite the
commoners and former nobility against the
Shadow Society. But can a rebellion built on
mistrust ever hope to succeed?

The Race to Chimney Rock
Even the most totally awesome story starts
with a little bit of nothing. What happens
next is up to you ! [4e de couv.]

Moon Alaska
Finalist for the Legislative Assembly of
Ontario's 2016 Young Authors Award
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Shortlisted for the 2017 Louise de Kiriline
Award for Nonfiction The age of exploration
is not over. When Adam Shoalts ventured into
the largest unexplored wilderness on the
planet, he hoped to set foot where no one had
ever gone before. What he discovered
surprised even him. Shoalts was no stranger
to the wilderness. He had hacked his way
through jungles and swamp, had stared down
polar bears and climbed mountains. But one
spot on the map called out to him
irresistibly: the Hudson Bay Lowlands, a
trackless expanse of muskeg and lonely
rivers, caribou and wolf—an Amazon of the
north, parts of which to this day remain
unexplored. Cutting through this forbidding
landscape is a river no explorer, trapper, or
canoeist had left any record of paddling. It
was this river that Shoalts was obsessively
determined to explore. It took him several
attempts, and years of research. But finally,
alone, he found the headwaters of the
mysterious river. He believed he had
discovered what he had set out to find. But
the adventure had just begun. Unexpected
dangers awaited him downstream. Gripping and
often poetic, Alone Against the North is a
classic adventure story of single-minded
obsession, physical hardship, and the
restless sense of wonder that every explorer
has in common. But what does exploration mean
in an age when satellite imagery of even the
remotest corner of the planet is available to
anyone with a phone? Is there anything left
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to explore? What Shoalts discovered as he
paddled downriver was a series of unmapped
waterfalls that could easily have killed him.
Just as astonishing was the media reaction
when he got back to civilization. He was
crowned “Canada’s Indiana Jones” and appeared
on morning television. He was feted by the
Royal Canadian Geographical Society and
congratulated by the Governor General. People
were enthralled by Shoalts’s proof that the
world is bigger than we think. Shoalts’s
story makes it clear that the world can
become known only by getting out of our cars
and armchairs, and setting out into the
unknown, where every step is different from
the one before, and something you may never
have imagined lies around the next curve in
the river.

Path of the White Wolf
The Falcon Thief
Explore the misadventures of two women as
they try to piece life together while being
defeated by themselves and those around them
at every turn.

The Traitor's Son
At once far flung and intimate, a fascinating
look at how finding our way make us human. In
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this compelling narrative, O'Connor seeks out
neuroscientists, anthropologists and master
navigators to understand how navigation
ultimately gave us our humanity. Biologists
have been trying to solve the mystery of how
organisms have the ability to migrate and
orient with such precision—especially since
our own adventurous ancestors spread across
the world without maps or instruments.
O'Connor goes to the Arctic, the Australian
bush and the South Pacific to talk to masters
of their environment who seek to preserve
their traditions at a time when anyone can
use a GPS to navigate. O’Connor explores the
neurological basis of spatial orientation
within the hippocampus. Without it, people
inhabit a dream state, becoming amnesiacs
incapable of finding their way, recalling the
past, or imagining the future. Studies have
shown that the more we exercise our cognitive
mapping skills, the greater the grey matter
and health of our hippocampus. O'Connor talks
to scientists studying how atrophy in the
hippocampus is associated with afflictions
such as impaired memory, dementia,
Alzheimer’s Disease, depression and PTSD.
Wayfinding is a captivating book that charts
how our species' profound capacity for
exploration, memory and storytelling results
in topophilia, the love of place. "O'Connor
talked to just the right people in just the
right places, and her narrative is a marvel
of storytelling on its own merits, erudite
but lightly worn. There are many reasons why
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people should make efforts to improve their
geographical literacy, and O'Connor hits on
many in this excellent book—devouring it
makes for a good start." —Kirkus Reviews

The Sun Is a Compass
"Intriguing [and] enjoyable." —Ian McGuire,
New York Times Book Review Ice Ghosts weaves
together the epic story of the lost Franklin
Expedition of 1845—whose two ships, HMS
Erebus and HMS Terror, and their crew of 129
were lost to the Arctic ice—with the modern
tale of the scientists, divers, and local
Inuit behind the recent incredible
discoveries of the wrecks. Paul Watson, a
Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist who was on
the icebreaker that led one of the discovery
expeditions, tells a fast-paced historical
adventure story and reveals how a combination
of faith in Inuit knowledge and the latest
science yielded a discovery for the ages.

American Spy
Path Of A Novice: The Silvan
Go west, young pioneer—your journey begins
here! In this first leg of your trek on the
Oregon Trail, you need to find your way to
Chimney Rock—but not without unpredictable
challenges ahead. This is the first
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installment of four books that will take you
all the way to Oregon Territory—if you make
the right choices. In book one of this
exciting choose-your-own-trail series, it's
1850 and your first goal is to get your
family, covered wagon full of supplies, and
oxen to Chimney Rock on time. But
hurry—you'll need to make it through the
rugged mountains before winter snow hits.
Plus, there are wild animals, natural
disasters, unpredictable weather, fastflowing rivers, strangers, and sickness that
will be sure to stand between you and your
destination! Which path will get you safely
across the prairie? With twenty-two possible
endings, choose wrong and you'll never make
it to Chimney Rock on time. Choose right and
blaze a trail that gets you closer to Oregon
City!

The Skeleton Tree
Fresh translations of Tolstoy's four richest
shorter works by the award-winning Boris
Dralyuk Tolstoy's stories contain many of the
most acutely observed moments in his
monumental body of work. This new selection
of his shorter works, sensitively translated
by the award-winning Boris Dralyuk, showcases
the peerless economy with which Tolstoy could
render the passions and conflicts of a life.
These are works that take us from a selfinterested judge's agonising deathbed to the
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bristling social world of horses in a stable
yard, from the joyful vanity of youth to the
painful doubts of sickness and old age. With
unwavering precision, Tolstoy's eye brings
clarity and richness to the simplest
materials.

What You Break
Moon Travel Guides: Make Your Escape! Remote,
wild, and all-around otherworldly, Alaska
promises unforgettable adventure. Discover
the heart of "The Last Frontier" with Moon
Alaska. What you'll find in Moon Alaska:
Strategic itineraries for every budget and
timeline, whether you have a week to hit the
top sights or a month to explore the whole
state Full-color photos and detailed maps
throughout, plus a full-color foldout map
Curated advice for outdoor adventurers,
history buffs, culture mavens, road-trippers,
wildlife enthusiasts, and more Must-see
attractions and off-beat ideas for making the
most of your trip: Embark on a guided active
glacier hike, explore ice caves, or take an
intrepid "flightseeing" tour to secluded
glacier landings in Denali National Park.
Experience the thrill of spotting wild bears,
moose, or even walrus, or catch a glimpse of
sea otters and humpback whales on a boat tour
of the spectacular Kenai Fjords. Hike through
lush wilderness or along pristine beaches,
kayak on tranquil sounds or secluded lakes,
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or camp under the crystal-clear stars. Learn
about Alaska's native cultures and quirky
small towns, savor a freshly-caught seafood
dinner, and discover the best spots to
witness the enchanting northern lights Honest
advice from Anchorage local and outdoor
aficionado Lisa Maloney on when to go, what
to pack, and where to stay, from campsites
and hostels to B&Bs and resort fishing lodges
How to get there and get around by plane,
train, ferry, cruise ship, or guided tour
Recommendations for families, LGBTQ+
travelers, seniors, international visitors,
and travelers with disabilities Thorough
background on the culture, weather, wildlife,
local laws, history, and health and safety
With Moon Alaska's local insight, myriad
activities, and expert advice, you can plan
your trip your way. Full list of coverage:
Juneau and Southeast Alaska, Anchorage and
Southcentral Alaska, Denali, Fairbanks, and
the Interior, Kodiak and Southwest Alaska,
the Arctic Can't get enough of Alaska? Try
Moon Anchorage, Denali & the Kenai Peninsula.
Headed to Canada? Try Moon Vancouver &
Canadian Rockies Road Trip or Moon Banff
National Park.

Eye of the Crow
Presents a guide to what scientists know
about bats, detailing their origins,
evolution, diet, habitat, reproductive
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process, and social structure, and offers a
discussion of echolocation and these mammals'
role in the ecosystem.

The Rogue Prince
It's a 104 degree day in Albuquerque when
attorney/sleuth Neil Hamel gets a call asking
her to go to southern New Mexico to help a
wolf advocate who calls himself Juan
Sololobo. Juan, who attracts trouble wherever
he goes, is visiting the town of Soledad to
give an educational program featuring his
timber wolf, Sirius. After someone lets
Sirius out of his pen, a federal official is
murdered and Juan becomes the prime suspect.
As Neil defends him she finds herself
immersed in a deadly conflict between
ranchers and environmentalists over wolf
reintroduction.

Ice Ghosts: The Epic Hunt for the Lost
Franklin Expedition
A modern-day adventure and classic in the
making, in the vein of The Call of the Wild,
Hatchet, and The Cay, by award-winning author
Iain Lawrence. Less than forty-eight hours
after twelve-year-old Chris sets off on a
sailing trip down the Alaskan coast with his
uncle, their boat sinks. The only survivors
are Chris and a boy named Frank, who hates
Chris immediately. Chris and Frank have no
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radio, no flares, no food. Suddenly, they’ve
got to forage, fish, and scavenge the shore
for supplies. Chris likes the company of a
curious, friendly raven more than he likes
the prickly Frank. But the boys have to get
along if they want to survive. Because as the
days get colder and the salmon migration
ends, survival will take more than sheer
force of will. Eventually, in the wilderness
of Alaska, the boys discover an improbable
bond—and the compassion that might truly be
the path to rescue. From the Hardcover
edition.

Death of a King
If one son is lucky, then ten must be great
luck indeed! But where does that leave an
only daughter? Based on a true family story,
this inspiring picture book about a different
perspective tells the tale of a girl
determined to be seen, who finds her own
voice and makes her own luck. In the city of
Tainan, there lives a very special family -special because they have ten sons who do
everything together. Their parents call them
their ten little dumplings, as both sons and
dumplings are auspicious. But if you look
closely, you'll see that someone else is
there, listening, studying, learning and
discovering her own talent -- a sister. As
this little girl grows up in the shadow of
her brothers, her determination and
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persistence help her to create her own path
in the world . . . and becomes the wisdom she
passes on to her own daughter, her own little
dumpling. Based on a short film made by the
author, inspired by her father's family in
Taiwan, Ten Little Dumplings looks at some
unhappy truths about the place of girls in
our world in an accessible, inspiring and
hopeful way.

Encyclopaedia Britannica
A kingdom in danger, a great betrayal, a boy
seeking to redeem his father's honor. Will he
succeed in exonerating him and saving the
realm from an enemy in the shadows before it
is too late for the whole North? By the age
of fifteen, Lasgol has endured a hard
childhood and lives, cornered and hated, in a
small village in the North. He is the son of
the traitor, the man who betrayed the kingdom
and tried to kill the King. His only
companions are the mountains and the snow,
ever-present in the region. Yet he refuses to
believe that his father is guilty, in spite
of all the evidence that points to the fact,
even though the King himself was a witness to
the betrayal.Lasgol is determined to clear
his father's name, and to do this he has only
a single option: the School of Rangers, a
secret place where the respected and feared
defenders of the lands of the kingdom are
trained for four years. Going there is
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insane, hate and death await him there. But
as the son of a Ranger, he is entitled to
attend.At the Camp he will find himself
involved in political intrigues, disloyalties
and murder. He will encounter hatred and
fearsome enemies, but also a handful of
friends, novices as much out of place as he
is himself, determined to do whatever is
necessary to pass the first year without
dying in the attempt.Will Lasgol survive the
first year of instruction at the Rangers'
Camp? Will he find out what happened to his
father? Will he be able to clear his
name?Find out while you follow fascinating
adventures with a group of characters you
will fall in love with.The adventure begins
right now!

Alone Against the North
One of history's most turbulent times comes
dramatically to life in this big, broad
adventure novel. Twelve-year-old Alex,
determined to get to the bottom of his
parents' disappearance, sets out on a quest
to find them. An ambitious time-travel novel
set in Scotland at the time of William
Wallace, Death of a King explores the
turbulence of the bloody late thirteenth
century after King Alexander dies on his way
to Kinghorn without leaving an heir to the
throne. The country is thrown into chaos, and
Alex must overcome many obstacles along his
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path. Full of humor, intrigue, bloodshed,
battles, and suspense, Death of a King is a
rollicking read told by a major voice in
historical fiction.

Graceling
What's the secret of the book, and why is it
so valuable? These are the questions Gabe
must answer when a dying man hands him a
coded manuscript with one instruction: take
it to Aidan. Gabe is hurled into a quest that
takes him beyond his monastery home and into
a world of danger, political intrigue, and
adventure. As he seeks to decipher the code
and find a mystery man who may not even
exist, Gabe learns that survival must be
earned and that some of life's biggest
lessons are not found in books. Gabe finds
himself questioning everything he knows about
right and wrong and wondering if he'll ever
find a way back home. He also discovers that
the biggest secret of all may be his own.

The Adventurer's Son
Kristin Cashore’s bestselling, award-winning
fantasy Graceling tells the story of the
vulnerable-yet-strong Katsa, a smart,
beautiful teenager who lives in a world where
selected people are given a Grace, a special
talent that can be anything from dancing to
swimming. Katsa’s is killing. As the king’s
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niece, she is forced to use her extreme
skills as his thug. Along the way, Katsa must
learn to decipher the true nature of her
Grace… and how to put it to good use. A
thrilling, action-packed fantasy adventure
(and steamy romance!) that will resonate
deeply with adolescents trying to find their
way in the world. This ebook includes sample
chapters of FIRE, BITTERBLUE, and JANE,
UNLIMITED.

Along the Sylvan Trail
What's the secret of the book, and why is it
so valuable? These are the questions Gabe
must answer when a dying man hands him a
coded manuscript with one instruction: take
it to Aidan. Gabe is hurled into a quest that
takes him beyond his monastery home and into
a world of danger, political intrigue and
adventure. As he seeks to decipher the code
and find a mystery man who may not even
exist, Gabe learns that survival must be
earned and that some of life's biggest
lessons are not found in books. Gabe finds
himself questioning everything he knows about
right and wrong and wondering if he'll ever
find a way back home. He also discovers that
the biggest secret of all may be his own.

Eon
Soon to be an animated movie! Don’t miss this
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middle grade fantasy adventure about a boy, a
magical tiger, an outlaw dragon, and a
mischievous monkey who carry the fate of the
world on their shoulders. From two-time
Newbery Honor-winning author Laurence Yep
(Dragonwings, Dragon’s Gate), now with an allnew cover and introduction! Tom Lee’s life
changes forever the day he meets a talking
tiger named Mr. Hu and discovers that he has
magical powers and great responsibilities
that he never imagined. Despite his doubts
and fears, Tom joins Mr. Hu’s ragtag band of
creatures in their fight to keep an ancient
talisman out of the hands of the worst
possible enemy. This action-packed fantasy
from two-time Newbery Honor-winning author
Laurence Yep reveals a hidden world within
our own where animals take human form, where
friendship is the final weapon in the battle
between good and evil, and where a young boy
is responsible for saving the world he knows
. . . and the one he is just discovering.
This updated edition includes an all-new
introduction by Laurence Yep!

Wayfinding
Fel'annár, immortal warrior with the heart of
a Silvan and the face of an Alpine; a face
that would inspire loyalty, garner hatred,
kindle love, bring persecution. The path of a
novice warrior will teach him warfare,
bringing answers to his childhood questions
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about who he is and the nature of an emerging
power he has yet to understand.

Marked
Sherlock Holmes, just thirteen, is a misfit.
His highborn mother is the daughter of an
aristocratic family, his father a poor Jew.
Their marriage flouts tradition and makes
them social pariahs in the London of the
1860s; and their son, Sherlock, bears the
burden of their rebellion. Friendless,
bullied at school, he belongs nowhere and has
only his wits to help him make his way. But
what wits they are! His keen powers of
observation are already apparent, though he
is still a boy. He loves to amuse himself by
constructing histories from the smallest
detail for everyone he meets. Partly for fun,
he focuses his attention on a sensational
murder to see if he can solve it. But his
game turns deadly serious when he finds
himself the accused — and in London, they
hang boys of thirteen. Shane Peacock has
created a boy who bears all the seeds of the
character who has mesmerized millions: the
relentless eye, the sense of justice, and the
complex ego. The boy Sherlock Holmes is a
fascinating character who is sure to become a
fast favorite with young readers everywhere.
From the Hardcover edition.

Master Artificer
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Read the #1 New York Times best-selling
series before it continues in A Map of Days.
Bonus features • Q&A with author Ransom Riggs
• Eight pages of color stills from the film •
Sneak preview of Hollow City, the next novel
in the series A mysterious island. An
abandoned orphanage. A strange collection of
very curious photographs. It all waits to be
discovered in Miss Peregrine’s Home for
Peculiar Children, an unforgettable novel
that mixes fiction and photography in a
thrilling reading experience. As our story
opens, a horrific family tragedy sets sixteenyear-old Jacob journeying to a remote island
off the coast of Wales, where he discovers
the crumbling ruins of Miss Peregrine’s Home
for Peculiar Children. As Jacob explores its
abandoned bedrooms and hallways, it becomes
clear that the children were more than just
peculiar. They may have been dangerous. They
may have been quarantined on a deserted
island for good reason. And
somehow—impossible though it seems—they may
still be alive. A spine-tingling fantasy
illustrated with haunting vintage
photography, Miss Peregrine’s Home for
Peculiar Children will delight adults, teens,
and anyone who relishes an adventure in the
shadows. “A tense, moving, and wondrously
strange first novel. The photographs and text
work together brilliantly to create an
unforgettable story.”—John Green, New York
Times best-selling author of The Fault in Our
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Stars “With its X-Men: First Class-meets-timetravel story line, David Lynchian imagery,
and rich, eerie detail, it’s no wonder Miss
Peregrine’s Home for Peculiar Children has
been snapped up by Twentieth Century Fox.
B+”—Entertainment Weekly “‘Peculiar’ doesn’t
even begin to cover it. Riggs’ chilling,
wondrous novel is already headed to the
movies.”—People “You’ll love it if you want a
good thriller for the summer. It’s a mystery,
and you’ll race to solve it before Jacob
figures it out for himself.”—Seventeen

Ten Little Dumplings
The sequel to the critically acclaimed The
Real McCoys! When a baffling mystery strikes
Tiddlywhump Elementary, sibling detectives
and absolute opposites Moxie and Milton McCoy
are on the case. She's the doer. He's the
thinker. She's the heart. He's her heartburn.
Moxie's friend Emily has received a
suspicious letter signed with nothing but a
sinister purple squiggle. Then more letters
arrive—along with more questions. Who sent
them? What do they mean? Is the world on the
brink of collapse? Milton and Moxie are the
perfect problem-solving teamif only they
could get along.When their partnership falls
apart, Moxie races to identify the mysterious
Squiggler first—while learning the hard way
that two McCoys really are better than one.
With energetic illustrations on every page,
Page 26/38

Free Copy Mystery In The Tundra Path Of The
Ranger Book 3
Matthew Swanson and Robbi Behr's Two's a
Crowd is a vivaciously funny and irresistibly
heartfelt mystery for young readers. An
Imprint Book "A marvelous standalone sequel
that will inspire random acts of kindness."
—School Library Journal, starred review "An
outstanding, truly unique reading
experience." —Booklist Praise for The Real
McCoys: "Readers will breeze through this
ingenious combination of text and art, eager
for Moxie and Milton’s next case." —School
Library Journal, starred review "Swanson’s
witty text is enhanced exponentially by
Behr’s bold, original artwork to create a
uniquely told whodunit with wide appeal An
exceptional book." —Booklist, starred review
"Delightfully topsy-turvyreaders will hope to
see more of both siblings soon." —Publishers
Weekly, starred review "An exceptional middlegrade read packed with giggles for young
sleuths who love to explore a little off the
beaten path." —Kirkus Reviews “An ingenious
new seriesan innovative reading experience
that surprises and delights. Wordplay, witty
descriptions and visual jokes abound.” —The
Washington Post "Swanson and Behr have
created a gem with this hilarious elementarylevel read with graphic novel tendencies."
—The Bulletin of the Center for Children's
Books "This clever, funny, delightful book is
just what this crazy world needs. The
surprising and inventive interaction between
text and illustration shows that two brains
are, indeed, better than one--especially when
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they belong to Matthew Swanson and Robbi
Behr." —Andrea Beaty, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Ada Twist Scientist A
Junior Library Guild Selection

Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar
Children
NATIONAL BESTSELLER “A brave and marvelous
book. A page-turner that will rip your heart
out.” —Jon Krakauer "Gripping." —New York
Times Book Review (Editor's Choice) *
"Beautiful." —Washington Post * "Destined to
become an adventure classic." —Anchorage
Daily News In the tradition of Into the Wild
comes an instant classic of outdoor
literature, a riveting work of uncommon
depth: The Adventurer’s Son is Roman Dial’s
extraordinary account of his two-year quest
to unravel the mystery of his son’s
dissapearance in the jungles of Costa Rica.
In the predawn hours of July 10, 2014, the
twenty-seven-year-old son of preeminent
Alaskan scientist and National Geographic
Explorer Roman Dial, walked alone into
Corcovado National Park, an untracked
rainforest along Costa Rica’s remote Pacific
Coast that shelters miners, poachers, and
drug smugglers. He carried a light backpack
and machete. Before he left, Cody Roman Dial
emailed his father: “I am not sure how long
it will take me, but I’m planning on doing 4
days in the jungle and a day to walk out.
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I’ll be bounded by a trail to the west and
the coast everywhere else, so it should be
difficult to get lost forever.” They were the
last words Dial received from his son. As
soon as he realized Cody Roman’s return date
had passed, Dial set off for Costa Rica. As
he trekked through the dense jungle,
interviewing locals and searching for
clues—the authorities suspected murder—the
desperate father was forced to confront the
deepest questions about himself and his own
role in the events. Roman had raised his son
to be fearless, to be at home in earth’s
wildest places, travelling together through
rugged Alaska to remote Borneo and Bhutan.
Was he responsible for his son’s fate? Or, as
he hoped, was Cody Roman safe and using his
wilderness skills on a solo adventure from
which he would emerge at any moment? Part
detective story set in the most beautiful yet
dangerous reaches of the planet, The
Adventurer’s Son emerges as a far deeper tale
of discovery—a journey to understand the
truth about those we love the most. The
Adventurer’s Son includes fifty black-andwhite photographs.

Moon Rocky Mountain National Park
Finalist for the 2020 PEN / E.O. Wilson
Literary Science Writing Award Acclaimed on
its hardcover publication, a global journey
that reminds us "of how magical the planet
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we're about to lose really is" (Bill
McKibben) With a new epilogue by the author
After nearly a decade overseas as a war
reporter, the acclaimed journalist Dahr
Jamail returned to America to renew his
passion for mountaineering, only to find that
the slopes he had once climbed have been
irrevocably changed by climate disruption. In
response, Jamail embarks on a journey to the
geographical front lines of this crisis—from
Alaska to Australia's Great Barrier Reef, via
the Amazon rainforest—in order to discover
the consequences to nature and to humans of
the loss of ice. In The End of Ice, we follow
Jamail as he scales Denali, the highest peak
in North America, dives in the warm crystal
waters of the Pacific only to find ghostly
coral reefs, and explores the tundra of St.
Paul Island where he meets the last
subsistence seal hunters of the Bering Sea
and witnesses its melting glaciers.
Accompanied by climate scientists and people
whose families have fished, farmed, and lived
in the areas he visits for centuries, Jamail
begins to accept the fact that Earth, most
likely, is in a hospice situation.
Ironically, this allows him to renew his
passion for the planet's wild places,
cherishing Earth in a way he has never been
able to before. Like no other book, The End
of Ice offers a firsthand chronicle—including
photographs throughout of Jamail on his
journey across the world—of the catastrophic
reality of our situation and the incalculable
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necessity of relishing this vulnerable,
fragile planet while we still can.

Lives and Deaths
A “well-written, engaging detective story”
(Kirkus Reviews, starred review) about a
rogue who trades in rare birds and their
eggs—and the wildlife detective determined to
stop him. On May 3, 2010, an Irish national
named Jeffrey Lendrum was apprehended at
Britain’s Birmingham International Airport
with a suspicious parcel strapped to his
stomach. Inside were fourteen rare peregrine
falcon eggs snatched from a remote cliffside
in Wales. So begins a “vivid tale of
obsession and international derring-do”
(Publishers Weekly), following the parallel
lives of a globe-trotting smuggler who spent
two decades capturing endangered raptors
worth millions of dollars as race
champions—and Detective Andy McWilliam of the
United Kingdom’s National Wildlife Crime
Unit, who’s hell bent on protecting the
world’s birds of prey. “Masterfully
constructed” (The New York Times) and
“entertaining and illuminating” (The
Washington Post), The Falcon Thief will whisk
you away from the volcanoes of Patagonia to
Zimbabwe’s Matobo National Park, and from the
frigid tundra near the Arctic Circle to
luxurious aviaries in the deserts of Dubai,
all in pursuit of a man who is reckless,
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arrogant, and gripped by a destructive
compulsion to make the most beautiful
creatures in nature his own. It’s a story
that’s part true-crime narrative, part epic
adventure—and wholly unputdownable until the
very last page.

The Tiger's Apprentice
For fans of Cheryl Strayed, the gripping
story of a biologist's human-powered journey
from the Pacific Northwest to the Arctic to
rediscover her love of birds, nature, and
adventure. During graduate school, as she
conducted experiments on the peculiarly
misshapen beaks of chickadees, ornithologist
Caroline Van Hemert began to feel stifled in
the isolated, sterile environment of the lab.
Worried that she was losing her passion for
the scientific research she once loved, she
was compelled to experience wildness again,
to be guided by the sounds of birds and to
follow the trails of animals. In March of
2012, she and her husband set off on a
4,000-mile wilderness journey from the
Pacific rainforest to the Alaskan Arctic,
traveling by rowboat, ski, foot, raft, and
canoe. Together, they survived harrowing
dangers while also experiencing incredible
moments of joy and grace -- migrating birds
silhouetted against the moon, the steamy
breath of caribou, and the bond that comes
from sharing such experiences. A unique blend
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of science, adventure, and personal
narrative, The Sun is a Compass explores the
bounds of the physical body and the
tenuousness of life in the company of the
creatures who make their homes in the wildest
places left in North America. Inspiring and
beautifully written, this love letter to
nature is a lyrical testament to the
resilience of the human spirit. Winner of the
2019 Banff Mountain Book Competition:
Adventure Travel

The Real McCoys: Two's a Crowd
Book Three in the international bestselling
Fantasy series. - Join thousands of readers
all over the world in this thrilling saga. A classic epic fantasy bursting with intrigue
and action. - Immerse yourself in this
fantastic adventure, packed with mystery and
action. - Discover a vast and fascinating
universe of fantasy filled with lively,
unique, entrancing characters. TRIALS is the
third book in the epic fantasy The Ilenian
Enigma. The author recommends reading them in
order: MARKED, CONFLICT, TRIALS and DESTINY This third book follows the action-packed,
suspenseful plot which went on unfolding in
the second book. New characters make their
appearance, plots thicken and conflicts turn
critical. Mysteries start to become clearer,
and romance and treason follow one after
another. - War breaks out in all its bloody
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cruelty among the three kingdoms. The Dark
Lady's evil claws of darkness are already
tearing the continent apart. - Will the
heroes survive the evil that threatens them?
And the war among the three kingdoms: what
will its outcome be? Will anyone come close
to unraveling the mystery of the Lost
Civilization? - Find out by immersing
yourself in this world of Fantasy, Steel,
Magic and Love. - Go on a quest filled with
intense romance, fighting and magic. The
Ilenian Enigma: MARKED (Book #1) CONFLICT
(Book #2) TRIALS (Book #3) DESTINY (Book #4)
A saga that will keep you gripped!

The Purpose of Capital
A bizarre discovery inside a hollow asteroidspaceship triggers a worldwide war that
results in the utter destruction of all human
life, except for those inside the spaceship.
Reissue.

The Wolf Path
Ex-Suffolk County cop Gus Murphy walks the
dark streets of the other Long Island, far
from the wealth of the Hamptons, where real
people live - and die - in this second
instalment of Reed Farrel Coleman's gritty,
atmospheric series.

In This Moment
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Hike to stunning glaciers and waterfalls,
savor the solitude of the mountains, and
sleep under the stars: an unforgettable
adventure awaits with Moon Rocky Mountain
National Park. Inside you'll find: Flexible
Itineraries: Unique and adventure-packed
ideas ranging from one day in the park to a
week-long trip, with tips for family fun,
winter adventures, and visiting all the
glaciers The Best Hikes in Rocky: Detailed
trail descriptions with mileage, elevation
gains, individual trail maps, and backpacking
options Experience the Outdoors: Hike the
dramatic glacier-formed gorges to find jawdropping waterfalls and spot elk, moose, and
bighorn sheep along the way. Join in on a
summertime ranger program, snowshoe to a
ghost town in the winter, or catch the annual
Perseid meteor shower in August. Take an
adventurous bike tour, try your hand at rock
climbing or fishing, and set up camp for a
night under the stars (and a spectacular
sunrise, too!) How to Get There: Up-to-date
information on gateway towns, park entrances,
park fees, and tours Where to Stay: From
campgrounds to B&Bs to the iconic Stanley
Hotel, find the best spots to kick back, both
inside and outside the park Planning Tips:
When to go, what to pack, safety information,
and how to avoid the crowds, with full-color
photos and detailed maps throughout Expertise
and Know-How from seasoned explorer and Rocky
Mountain local Erin English Experience the
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magnificent natural beauty of Colorado's
Rockies with Moon Rocky Mountain National
Park. Visiting more of North America's
national parks? Try Moon Zion & Bryce or Moon
Yellowstone & Grand Teton. Trying to hit them
all? Check out Moon USA National Parks.
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